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We have had a very busy week this week with our Re-
ception children staying for full days and having their 
dinner in the school hall, we have had our Y5 classes out 
on trips to visit Liverpool Museum and lots of our chil-
dren have been enjoying lunch time and after school 
clubs (a copy of the time table is on the back of this 
newsletter). Again this week, behaviour has been fan-
tastic, we have had a number of people who have com-
mented on how well our children behave outside of 
school—you make us very proud.  

We have a very exciting day planned for 10th October. 
We are celebrating World Health Day for this day we 
are collapsing our usual timetable and instead having a 
range of workshops from outside agencies coming in to 
teach the children, staff and families about issues re-
lating to mental health, physical health and general 
health and well being. We are planning to have a family 
event also on this day from 3.15 onwards in the hall. We 
have 1:1 parent and child yoga sessions (very limited 
places), beauty nail therapist, dental hygiene, healthy 
food choices, yoghurt making, physical activities and 
many more planned. Tickets will be limited and will be 
served on a first come first served basis. 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is RCW  

with 99% - It is a shame that no classes got 100% this 

week, we can do much better than this 

Year 6HB, 3CY and RSR had no lates this week well 

done. 

 

 

Packed Lunch Boxes 

This week we have seen bottles of 

Lucozade, Powerade, Mars bars & Crunchies to 

name but a few in school packed lunches. We 

are trying to teach children about the benefits 

to your health when you choose the right foods. 

We are teaching them about tooth decay, type 

2 diabetes and other forms of eating related 

health concerns. We need your support in this 

matter please DO NOT send these items into 

school in lunch boxes. 

Dates for your diary 

27th September 9am—Parent meeting Y5 & 

Y6 pupils Impact of Social Media 

10th October 3.15pm —Well Being Family 

Event 

10th October 9am - Y5 Family Assembly 

Thank you to all of those families who attended our 

ASC award meeting on Thursday, it was great to see 

so many of you there. For those who could not 

make it you should have received a letter with a re-

ply slip and a request for £5 to complete the award. 

Please hand back into school ASAP. We will get the 

clubs for this up and running after October half 

term. 

Please remember that the trip to PGL Shropshire is 

not directly linked to the award but it would be a 

fantastic opportunity for your child to mix with their 

friends and grow in confidence by going away for 2 

nights to take part in a range of outdoor activities. 

The deposit for this trip is £20 and needs to be paid 

 Thank you for all your donations for Jeans 

for Genes day today, your money is going 

towards a very worthy cause. 


